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Community Notice
The New Jersey Department of Environmental of Protection (NJDEP) will start
remediation of the Harrison Avenue Landfill in December 2007 at the above
referenced site. The interim remedial measure will consist of excavation and off-
site disposal of approximately 14,000 cubic yards of contaminated material that
resulted from disposal of industrial waste in a localized area in the interior of the
landfill. The material is contaminated with volatile organic contaminants, including
but not limited to chlorobenzene and benzene, and is acting as a continued source
of ground water contamination and localized soil vapor contamination.

The NJDEP will implement continuous dust and odor suppression measures during
construction activities. Air-monitoring stations will be established to measure dust
particulates and continuous air monitoring will be performed for vapors to ensure
these measures are effective. The hours of operation will be 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

If you would like additional information regarding the Harrison Avenue Landfill
interim remedial measure, you may contact:

Ms. Gail Lemaldi
Community Relations Coordinator, NJDEP

(609) 292-0231

or the

Camden Redevelopment Agency
968-4742

We appreciate your cooperation and apologize in advance for any inconvenience.
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